
File No. 21-0433 
 
INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a 
comprehensive review of all legacy business platforms currently being used by the City, and developing 
a Citywide strategy to migrate these systems to cloud systems, or otherwise replace them, by 2025. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Rodriguez - Blumenfield): 
 
INSTRUCT the Information Technology Agency, with assistance from the City Administrative Officer 
(CAO), and in consultation with other departments as necessary, to report with a comprehensive review 
of all legacy business platforms currently being used by the City, and develop a Citywide strategy to 
migrate these systems to cloud systems, or otherwise replace them, by 2025. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the CAO nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial 
analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on March 3, 2022, your Information, Technology, and General Services Committee 
considered a Motion (Rodriguez - Blumenfield) relative to a comprehensive review of all legacy business 
platforms currently being used by the City, and developing a Citywide strategy to migrate these systems 
to cloud systems, or otherwise replace them, by 2025. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was provided, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendation contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council 
for its consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RAMAN  YES 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
PRICE  ABSENT 
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